
Lee Agricultural Commission 
June 28, 2016 

 

Present: Erick Sawtelle, Paul Gasowski, Chuck Cox, Dwight Barney, Amanda Gourgue, and 

Cary Brown 

Guests: Brian Ferguson 

 

Minutes:  They were approved, Dwight motioned to accept them and Chuck seconded. 

 

Financial: Erick got an update from Donna Lee right before the meeting.  The Commission has 

$5,225.40. 

 

Lee 250th update:  

 Parade update: The Town has been granted the opportunity for the loaned wheels.  Erick 

and others are going to get the wheels on July 12
th

, if the weather holds up.  They will do a test 

run on July 15
th

 and then store the wheels in the transportation garage.  The timing is not known 

at this point but there will be a stop by the Town Hall with an emcee giving background on each 

float.   

 

 Settler's Jubilee: Brian was at the meeting with an update.  The Farmers’ Market probably 

won’t happen at the Jubilee.  Brian sees static tables around the tent for vendors.  Vendors could 

set up tables Tuesday, Wednesday or anytime on Thursday.  Brian said that his Executive Chef 

would be reaching out to farms for items sooner than later, especially for proteins.  They will 

also mention to each farm that they have the opportunity to display items at the dinner.  At this 

point, Brian doesn’t need any help from the Commission but will keep the group posted. 

 

 Time Capsule:  Cary gave an update to what he has so far and what the timeline looks 

like.  The goal is to have everything by the middle of October.   

 

Lee Farms and Agriculture brochure update: Paul said that he wouldn’t be able to have it done 

by the end of the month.  He has been taking pictures from Facebook pages in order to create the 

montage.   The new goal is to have it done by the Jubilee.  There is nothing that Paul needs from 

the rest of the Commission at this time.  

 

Lee Master Plan update, presentation July 14: Erick gave an update but didn’t have too much 

new information since the last meeting.  He did say that he has requested a draft before the July 

14
th

 meeting in order to provide the committee with feedback. 

 

Other 

 

Lee Fair/Harvest Supper: The Commission decided to do the Harvest Supper again this year.  

Chuck and Paul will take on the farm and children’s games again and possibly partner with the 

police department.  Horseshoe games will be added this year.  Erick asked Chuck and Paul to 

attend the next Fair Committee meeting. 

 

 


